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A Nord Anglia Education School 

Welcome to the 2025–2026 School Year 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you to the 2025–2026 academic year at Collège 

du Léman. As we begin this new chapter together, we do so with a shared sense of 

anticipation—for a year filled with learning, discovery, and growth. 

 

At CDL, we are guided by a clear and purposeful direction: to open doors for our students 

by cultivating a diverse, inclusive, and flourishing learning community. We believe that 

every child should feel seen, valued, and empowered to thrive—not only academically, 

but also socially and       personally. This belief is central to who we are and how we 

teach. 

 

Our mission and vision come to life through our core values of Respect, Internationalism, Spirit, and Excellence (RISE). 

These values shape the experiences we offer, the relationships we build, and the culture we nurture. We are 

committed to fostering a community where difference is not just accepted but embraced as a strength—equipping 

students to become compassionate, capable, and globally minded individuals who are prepared to make a meaningful 

impact in the world. 

 

As we look ahead to the coming year, our dedicated faculty and staff are ready to inspire, challenge, and support each 

student on their individual journey. Our holistic approach to education ensures that every learner is encouraged to 

explore their passions, develop resilience, and grow in confidence. 

 

We are grateful for the trust you place in us and honoured to partner with you in your child’s educational journey. I 

look forward to welcoming many of you in person this August and to all that we will achieve together in the year ahead. 

 

Until then, I wish you and your family a joyful, restful summer. Thank you for being part of the CDL community. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Mrs. Pauline Nord 

Director General 
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